
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

4th June 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 2nd 

of June 2021. 
 

Agreed Report 

 

• Outdoor school tours will for all classes will take place this year. In recent years, the Parents 

Association has kindly covered the cost of transport but due to Covid-19 could not fundraise. 

Given the exceptional circumstances, the board of management will cover the school tour 

transport costs this year.  

• Car parking upgrade works at the front of the school will take place during the summer 

holidays and will be completed by the successful tenderer Stankard Stone. 

• The Board wish Ms. Coyle every happiness on her wedding day during the summer. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Gráinne Nolan 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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